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Pius Knights
The newsletter FOR ST. PIUS X

COUNCIL #10332 PLAINVIEW, N.Y. 11803
MEETINGS 2

ND
& 4

TH
THURSDAYS’ 8:00 PM ROOM #1

*WATCH FOR CHANGES*

13th DISTRICT FEBRUARY 2016
Editor-in-Chief James R. Albert, PGK, FDD

OFFICERS
Chaplain,
Fr. Chux Okochi

Grand Knight
Dominick Sala
(516)-457-1315

Deputy Grand Knight
Neil DeRosa, PGK
516 - 433 - 7634

Chancellor
Ralph Plaisance, PGK
516 - 799 -1559

Recording Secretary
Charles Josten,
516 - 935 - 6879

Warden
Bill Bullwinkel, PGK
516 – 681-1468

Financial Secretary
Anthony Corrente
516 - 390 - 8642

Treasurer
Philip Saglimbene, PGK
516 – 349-0120

Lecturer
Eugene H. Robinson
516 - 681 - 7652

Advocate
Jim Albert, PGK
516 – 293-4685

Inside Guard
Arnold Bendig

Outside Guards
Robert Masi
Victor Orlando

Trustees
3 Yr. Robert Jurik
2 Yr. Ken Krogman, PGK
1 Yr. Tony Pierno

Insurance Agent:
IZZO AGENCY
631-207-4242

Grand Knight’s Message:
Dues are due! The discount has been extended. Pay before

February 15th for your discounted amount of $37.00. After Feb 15th it is
$42. It is greatly appreciated for Brothers who pay timely. Lateness
(payments received after Feb 15th) requires additional man power from
our brothers who need to make phone calls and mail letters. Failure to pay
your dues can also cause you to be suspended. Checks should be made to
St. Pius X Knights of Columbus #10332 and you can mail them to Anthony
Corrente or me. Our dues are used to pay the required per-capita for each
Council member on our roster to Supreme and State Council each year.
Also, part of your dues goes to the “Culture of Life” fund that every
Council must make payment to. These funds assist the “Ultrasound
Initiative” and Culture of Life charities started by Supreme in 2008.

I would like to report that the “Pro-Life Mass” held at the newly
refurbished St. Patrick’s Cathedral was well attended. Cardinal Dolan
presided and SD Robert Weitzman along with State Columbiette
President Dee Wych performed the readings. Our Council was
represented by Jim Albert, PGK,FDD and Phil Saglimbene, PGK with
Connie. Also, in attendance was the Nassau Conference and District
Deputies from all over the State of NY.

On January 22nd we had the following two brothers make their 3rd
Degree Ceremonial. Congratulations Stephen Logatto after 14 years and
David Holand. In attendance were Neil Derosa, Anthony Corrente, Tony
Pierno and myself as sideline support for our brothers. We had a great
night. Congrats to our DD Doug Quinn for hosting his first 3rd degree
being DD. You did a great job.

On January 9th we had our annual free throw contest. We had 30
Boys and girls ages 9-13 compete to move onto the district challenge which
we will be holding again on January 30th. My Thanks to everyone who
came down for supporting our future NBA/WNBA stars!

March 5th is the annual St. Patrick’s/St. Joseph's dinner. This is
one event you don’t want to miss. The food and entertainment are superb
and everyone has a great time. More information on this special evening
will be forthcoming. Be on the lookout in the Newsletter and Church
Bulletin for pricing and time.

Fraternally, Grand Knight Dominick Sala



The “Pius Knights” Newsletter has been “Crowned“ Best in Nassau five consecutive years 2010-15 Page 2

New Haven CT.

SUPREME
NEWS

www.kofc.org

OUR K of C Museum
Open Daily, Sunday through
Saturday: 10 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Address
One State Street
New Haven, CT 06511
203-865-0400

PLAN A DAY TRIP !

If members of your council are

not receiving the Empire State

Bulletin, please send their e-

mail address to

esb.staff1@gmail.com with a

subject of ESB - add me to your

list. Help us share our news with

all of New York State.

SD Robert Weitzman

The Nassau Chapter Website is:
http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

The next Nassau

Chapter Meeting will be

at Memorare Council in

Seaford, N.Y.

The F.A.C. Raffle for

$1,000 will be held at

this meeting.

jOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
HAPPY NEW YEAR ! YOUR 2016 DUES ARE DUE !

February 2nd GROUNDHOG DAY Early Spring Please?
February 4th Officer’s Meeting Thursday 8:00PM Room#1
February 7th Super Bowl Sunday
February 10th ASH WEDNESDAY
February 11th Council Business Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
February 14th DON’T FORGET THE FLOWERS/CANDY (For your own safety)
February 15th President’s Day
February 19th NASSAU CHAPTER MEETING MEMORARE 8:00PM
February 25th St. Pius X Council Meeting Room #1 8:00PM

Mike Galgano

is the Nassau

Chapter

President.
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SUPREME HAS REORGANIZED

OUR INSURANCE PROVIDERS.

ST. PIUS X COUNCIL #10332

IS NOW REPRESENTED BY THE

“IZZO AGENCY” THEY SERVE

EASTERN NASSAU AND SUFFOLK.

ERIC IZZO FICF GENERAL

AGENT. (631) 207 4242

ERIC.IZZO@KOFC.ORGHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
Bea Dickinson 2/2
Victor Orlando 2/1
Lucille Orlando 2/7
Charlie Josten 2/1

If you want you’re Birthday or
Anniversary listed here. Send your
DATES to the Editor-In Chief.

Remember our Brothers
who have gone before us

and sleep in Christ.

Anthony Catania February 13, 2000
Eugene Kelly February 14, 2001
Michael J. Cunane February 12, 2012

THANK-YOU
FOR PARTICIPATING IN OUR SUPER BOWL
POOL.IF YOU DID, YOU ALREADY WON

YOUR CONTRIBUTION WILL GO TO
HELP OUR CHURCH, COMMUNITY,
FRATERNAL ORDER, AND A HOST

OF LOCAL CHARITIES.

THANK-YOU
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Part 17 In A Series

In his 1981 apostolic exhortation On the Role of the Christian Family in the Modern
World, Pope John Paul II wrote, “The future of humanity passes by way of the
family” (Familiaris Consortio, 86). The pope’s emphasis on the central importance of
the family for the health of the Church and society reinforced the Knights’ mission.
Likewise, when John Paul II published an apostolic exhortation on the role of the
laity in 1988 and an encyclical on the Gospel of Life in 1995, the Order urged
Catholics everywhere to embrace these teachings and even published study guides to
accompany the documents.

During John Paul II’s pontificate, the Knights also strengthened their ties to the
universal Church through increased support of the Vatican. In 1981, the Order
established the Vicarius Christi Fund, annual earnings of which are presented to the
pope for his personal charities. The Knights then underwrote a series of major
restorations at St. Peter’s Basilica in anticipation of the Jubilee Year.

In Evangelium Vitae, the pope called the Church “a people of life and for life,” a
description that the Knights sought to live up to through personal witness and efforts
to build a pro-life culture. The Order also furthered the work of re-evangelization
within the Church through several initiatives in Catholic education: support of
Catholic schools, scholarship funds for Catholic seminaries and universities, and the
establishment of a North American campus of the Pontifical John Paul II Institute
for Studies on Marriage and Family.

In addition to celebrating the fifth centenary of the evangelization of the New World,
the Order also honored contemporary models of holiness. Supreme Knight Virgil C.
Dechant presented Mother Teresa with the inaugural Gaudium et Spes Award in
1992, and the Archdiocese of Hartford officially opened the cause for Father
McGivney’s canonization, with the Knights’ support, in 1997.
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Each Winner received $230.00 in Scholarship Aid

(1) Matthew Dossie (2) Rica Coelho

(3) Timothy Betz (4) Julia Eterno
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Monday February 15th 2016 - Oyster Bay Council #1206 - Oyster Bay

Monday March 21st 2016 - PortWashington Council #1227 - Port Washington

Monday April 18th 2016 - Thomas Connolly Council #5314 - Bayville

Monday May 16th 2016 - Joseph Barry Council #2520 - Hicksville

Monday June 20th 2016 - Norton Council #1828 - Glen Cove

**Annual Communion Breakfast - William Daly Council - Manhasset –

(Tenative Date - Sunday March 6th 2016 - 10:30 Mass) - St. Marys Church
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PRO-LIFE MASS

ST. PATRICK’S CATHEDRAL
THE “PRO-LIFE MASS” HELD ON JANUARY 17TH WAS

WELL ATTENDED. CARDINAL DOLAN PRESIDED.

JIM ALBERT, PGK, FDD AND PHIL SAGLIMBENE. PGK

WITH CONNIE REPRESENTED OUR ST. PIUS X COUNCIL.

What goes up must come down! F.S. Anthony Corrente

removes Christmas Decorations from the Council Tree!

Phil Saglimbene, PGK led a gang of “Pius Knights”
in the dismantling and storage of our new
Manger and Statues. Our “Keep Christ in
Christmas” sign was also put away. Phil
numbered all the pieces for easy installation/take
down each year. Those in attendance were Bill
Bullwinkel, PGK, Inside Guard Arnold Bendig,
Tony Pierno, Bob Jurik, FS Anthony Corrente, Jim
Albert, PGK and Ariana. THANKS TO ALL !

What goes up must come down.

.!@ down!
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HIGH SCHOOL
The Nassau Chapter High School Scholarship is for a $1000 Top Prize Renewable and (2) single $500

Awards Non-Renewable Gifts. The High School Scholarship Form must be submitted by April 15th 2016 You
can download the Application form online or ask Committee Chairman James Albert

E-Mail: ddjra13@gmail.com PHONE (516) 293-4685 to send you a form!

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Two $250 ELEMENTARY SCHOOL Grants are raffled off each year. Download CCD raffle ticket on Nassau
Website: http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/ OR CONTACT JIM ALBERT, PGK, FDD

CCD
Two $125 CCD Grants are raffled off each year. Download CCD raffle ticket on Nassau Website:
http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/ CONTACT CHAIRMAN JIM ALBERT FOR RAFFLE FORMS

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS

SCHOLARSHIPS

NASSAU CHAPTER SCHOLARSHIPS

JIM ALBERT, PGK, FDD

CHAIRMAN

NEIL DeROSA, PGK

CO-CHAIRMAN

FOR FORMS AND APPLICATIONS

(516)- 293-4685

ddjra13@gmail.com
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THE NEW YORK STATE PILGRIMAGE TO OUR LADY OF THE

ISLAND SHRINE IN EASTPORT, N.Y WILL BE ON MAY 15TH

“PENTACOST” SUNDAY. COME OUT AND BE INSPIRED !

Weather Permitting The Mass Will Be held Outdoors . Last years the

Mass was held outdoors. It was beautiful and well attended.

258 Eastport-Manor Road Manorville, N.Y. 11949

May 15th

Our Lady of

the Island

Pilgrimage to

the Shrine.

Save The

Date

Sal Mascolo, PGK (2), Larry Herbst,
Gene Robinson, Ray Ludwig,
Walter Priestly, John Heilig, Artie Venezia
Frank LaBarbera,Tony Pierno, Bob Jurik,
DonDickinson.John Mazzolla
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BOARD #1

BOARD #2


